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Improving the wastewater network in Bay View, Beach Haven and surrounding suburbs

Kahika wastewater 
upgrade project

The pipe pull from Kahika Wastewater Pump 
Station to Francis Kendall Reserve.

Welcome to our fourth newsletter, dedicated 
to keeping you informed about the Kahika 
wastewater upgrade project.

What has happened so far? 
Despite the adverse conditions we have hit major 
milestones this past month. We have completed 55% of 
the scheduled pipe installation across the whole project, 
passing the half way point! We have also completed 35% 
of the road reinstatement.

In addition to this have relocated an Oak tree in Francis 
Kendall Reserve, cleaned up the road walkway and 
reinstated the traffic island on Kaipatiki road.

We also completed the pipe pull from the Kahika 
Wastewater Pump Station to Francis Kendall Reserve, 
completing 380 metres of pipe without the need for 
extensive excavation. Another major project milestone!

What can you expect in the coming 
weeks?
In the coming weeks both of our teams are proceeding 
onwards and filling in behind them. With this new 
asphalt we will be moving our traffic controls further 
forward. Around team one there will be road switches 
in the future as we round the corner of Kaipatiki road 
just before the Stanley Road roundabout.

Our second team is also drawing closer to Easton Park

Parade. When we proceed past that roundabout we 
will extend our traffic controls up the road.

How will our work affect you?
•	 Work hours – will be from 7:30am to 6pm on 

Monday to Friday with potential work on weekends.

•	 Noise – while the work may generate some noise 
and vibration, please be assured levels will be kept 
to a minimum and in accordance with Auckland 
Council and consent requirements. 

•	 Traffic – temporary traffic management is in place 
on Kaipatiki Road and surrounding streets. As our 
works move forward this footprint with migrate up 
the road. Please refer to the map over the page for 
the current traffic plan in place. 

•	 Section One – stop-go boards and temporary traffic 
lights in operation along Kaipatiki Road.

•	 Section Two – one lane closure on Kaipatiki Road 
with access from Stanley Road and with detour and 
no entry from Easton Park Parade. 

•	 Speed limit will be reduced to 30km.

•	 Reduced on-street parking.

•	 Pedestrian, bike, car, and bus detours. Check the 
AT website/app for updates on bus route changes 
during Section 2.

•	 The traffic management plan will be in operation 
until May 2024.
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We want to make sure that we are continually improving how we deliver our 
projects to better benefit Auckland’s communities.

Please let us know what we did well and where we can learn to do better. 		
Your feedback and opinions matter to us.

Take the survey online:
www.watercare.co.nz/aucklandprojects

Tell us how you really feel!

Keep in touch
Want to find out  more about 

this project? Visit 
www.watercare.co.nz/kahikaproject 

If you you have any questions 
about this project reach 

out to us at 
 Kahika@water.co.nz

Current traffic management plan

https://www.watercare.co.nz/aucklandprojects
https://www.watercare.co.nz/aucklandprojects
https://www.watercare.co.nz/kahikaproject

